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We had a total of nine attend the first meeting of 2020. Those attending were 
Maria, Anne, Ann, Mary Pat and her son Sam, Ben, Bob R, Rick, and Bob F. 
Maria led the meeting, Ben said the prayer, and Ann led us in song. We sang 
Happy Birthday and the Packer Fight Song. 
 
We had an excellent lunch of Mashed Potatoes with Tender Loin Tips, Corn, 
and Chocolate Lava Cake for Desert. Bob F noted that we did not have our 
typical salad. Happy dollars were provided by Rick, for a Viking win, Anne for 
a interesting and profitable New Years Eve driving for Uber. Maria had a 
travel dollar for her family trip to Los Angles. 
 
Anne was our speaker today and the subject was her driving job with Uber. 
Anne started it off with questions and they came non stop for twenty minutes. 
In all my years in the club I have never seen one of speakers get anywhere 
near the number of questions that Anne received. Thanks Anne for a very 
interesting presentation. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 
PS: We received this picture (below) from Kristin Kreuser who was at the 
Rose Parade on New Year’s Day with her daughter, and she shared this 
picture of the Kiwanis float.  Thanks for sharing Kristin! 
 

 



 

 
 
More info about the float from Kiwanis International:  
https://www.kiwanis.org/clubs/member-resources/events/kiwanis-rose-float 
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